
SPO ALERT
Date: August 24, 2023
To: State Agency Chief Procurement Officers and Cooperative Program Members
From: State Procurement Office
Re: Assignment of contracts with Exela Enterprise Solutions, Inc. to Novitex Government Solutions, LLC.

Please be advised that, effective 9/1/23, the contracts listed below have been assigned from Exela Enterprise
Solutions, Inc. to Novitex Government Solutions, LLC. This assignment was done as a result of Exela
reorganization efforts.

Old
Contractor

name

Previous
Contract #

Service End
Date

New
Contractor

name

New
contract #

Service Start
Date

Exela ADSPO18-2
06273

Mail
Distribution
and Copy
Center
Services

8/31/23 Novitex
Government
Solutions,
LLC.

CTR067159 Mail
Distribution
and Copy
Center
Services

9/1/23

Exela CTR065014 Secure
Printing
and Mailing
Services

8/31/23 Novitex
Government
Solutions,
LLC.

CTR067160 Secure
Printing and
Mailing
Services

9/1/23

All contract documents can be found at the State’s eProcurement website at https://app.az.gov. All terms and
conditions remain the same.

If you have any questions regarding this announcement, please contact Francine Whittington at
Francine.Whittington@azdoa.gov

Thank you.

https://app.az.gov/

